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Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From: Brent Wheeler [b.wheeler@ggtr.com]
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2013 9:32 AM
To: Annette Chen; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; 'Skillern, Sheryl'
Cc: link@linkcorkery.com; jvjung98@gmail.com; Tim Hallen
Subject: Re: 640 Brooklyn Ave, Oakland_LUST Investigation

Categories: Mail_Cases

Donna, 
  
On behalf of RP for subject property, we have made several attempts to contact you regarding review status of 
UST Removal Closure Report and further corrective action work regarding the LUST investigation, if 
warranted. If this project was transferred to a specific ACDEH case manager, please provide us with contact 
information so that we may follow up with any further directive. Thank you for your assistance on this project. 
  
Regards, 
  
Brent Wheeler 
Golden Gate Environmental, Inc. 
Golden Gate Tank Removal, Inc. 
1455 Yosemite Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94124 
 
Direct GGE: 415-970-9088 
Direct GGTR: 415-512-1555 
Cellular: 415-686-8846 
Email: 
b.wheeler@ggtr.com 
wheelerbrent@ymail.com 
 
From: Annette Chen <annettechen@ggtr.com> 
To: donna.drogos@acgov.org; "'Skillern, Sheryl'" <SSkillern@oaklandnet.com>  
Cc: b.wheeler@ggtr.com; link@linkcorkery.com; jvjung98@gmail.com  
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2013 10:44 AM 
Subject: RE: 640 Brooklyn Ave 
 
 
Good Morning Donna, 
  
Attached please find the tank closure report for your review.   
  
Should you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact us. 
  
  
Thank you, 
Annette Chen 
Golden Gate Tank Removal, Inc. 
1455 Yosemite Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94124 
Tel: 415‐512‐1555 
Fax: 415‐512‐0964 
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From: Skillern, Sheryl [mailto:SSkillern@oaklandnet.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2013 3:59 PM 
To: donnadrogas@acgov.org 
Cc: Annette Chen 
Subject: 640 Brooklyn Ave 
  
Donna, 
As we discussed yesterday, the above site is being referred to you for follow-up. The analyses reports were mailed to you 
yesterday. You advised that a water sample needs to be taken and specific fill material needs to be used to temporarily 
close the pit. 
  
This pit is a 17’ foot hole in the sidewalk in front of an apartment building.  It is barricaded and covered with wood however 
it is a potential hazard and we would like the pit filled in as quickly as possible.  Can you please provide Golden Gate and 
the property owner with instructions for taking the water sample and materials they need to use to temporarily closing the 
hole. 
Sincerely, 
Sheryl Skillern 
Senior Hazardous Materials Inspector  
City of Oakland 
Fire Prevention Bureau 
250 Frank H Ogawa Plaza, Suite 3341 
Oakland, Ca 94612 
Tel: 510 238-7253 
Fax: 510 238-6739 
  
 
  
 


